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Hello,

I am running a business across the street of Army and Navy.

It is a wedding business and we even hold a wedding ceremony as a venue.

If shelter is being used to attract homeless people, this will effect our business very negatively
and we are seriously concerned.

Please reconsider the location.

Thank you very much,
Sung sook



